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State Development:

From: Bobbie Bricknell -
To: <statedevelopment@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 10/15/2012 10:07 AM
Subject: attn Cathryn Cummins

RE: Submission to the NSW Legislative Council's Standing Committee on State Development's current inquiry
into the adequacy of water storages in NSW.

As long-standing residents of the Clarence Valley, we strongly object to any damming or diversion of the
Clarence River and its tributaries.
Ecologically this would be a disaster, as has been proven with diversions of other rivers.

Yours faithfully

Ms B. Bricknell and Mrs C. N. Bricknell

15 October 2012
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